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CANCELLATION OF CONTINUED PROTEST HEARING  

 
 
DATE:  JUNE 29, 2020 
 
RE:  LAFCO 2020-0002/NORTH YUBA WATER DISTRICT DETACHMENT 

 

THE PROTEST HEARING FOR LAFCO 2020-0002/NORTH YUBA WATER DISTRICT 
DETACHMENT THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 29TH, 2020 FROM 9:00 TO 9:30 
A.M. AND CONTINUED TO JUNE 30TH, 2020 FROM 9:00 TO 9:30 A.M. IN THE 
MARYSVILLE ROOM IN THE YUBA COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER, AT 915 8TH 
STREET, MARYSVILLE, CA 95901, HAS NOW BEEN CANCELLED. THERE IS NO 
NEW PROTEST HEARING DATE SCHEDULED AT THIS TIME. 
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